
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Year 6 End of Year Events  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. As we are now approaching the last half term 

of the year and preparations are in full swing for the transition of our year 6 children to secondary, I 

wanted to share an update of where we are up to for our end of year events. 

 

This year, due to its overwhelming popularity over the last few years, our end of year celebration for 

our year 6 children will be a festival day on Thursday 18th July. This will be a fun-filled day with a 

wide range of activities which will reward the children for their hard work throughout the year and 

allow them time to spend time together as a year group before the children go their separate ways. 

We are kindly asking for a contribution of £15 for the event; this will include a festival themed 

keepsake, a range of inflatables and games, food, refreshments and treats. As the theme for the day 

is ‘festival’, children are allowed to come into school in appropriate festival attire. We kindly ask that 

a deposit of £5 is paid via ParentMail by Friday 14th June with full payment no later than Monday 

8th July.  

 

The teachers are also busy planning a memorable leavers’ assembly which will take place on the 

afternoon of the last day of school, Friday 19th July. We will confirm a time closer to the date but 

wanted to give you advance warning for your diaries. We are so looking forward to being able to invite 

families into school to share this special day with the children.  

 

Most children should now have been sent information from their chosen secondary school regarding 

transition days and information they require. Year 6 teachers have commenced transition meetings 

with all schools which will include the sharing of friendship groups, academic progress, extra-

curricular strengths, and any additional support which we feel may be required. Although we know 

our children are ready for the next stage of their education, we understand that this can be an 

unsettling period for them.  

If you have any questions at all about the transition period or the upcoming events, please do not 

hesitate to contact your class teacher or myself as Year 6 Lead via the email address 

r.tickle@cvps.omegamat.co.uk, and we will be more than happy to support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Tickle 
Year 6 Lead 
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